
 
 
 

Portland General Electric Company 
TARIFF UPDATE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
October 21, 2020 

 
 
RE: Advice No. 20-22, Schedule 136 Oregon Community Solar Program Cost 

Recovery Mechanism Methodology of Bill Credits 
 
 Advice No. 20-28, Schedule 5 Residential Direct Load Control Pilot Update 
 
 Advice No. 20-29, Schedule 125 West Side Hydro Facilities Planned 

Maintenance Outage Updates in the November 6, 2020 Net Variable Power 
Cost update 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon approved the following sheets to PGE’s Retail 
Tariff which are effective October 21, 2020: 
 

Third Revision of Sheet No. 5-3 
Fourteenth Revision of Sheet No. 125-2 
First Revision of Sheet No. 136-3 
 

Advice No. 20-22, Schedule 136 Oregon Community Solar Program Cost 
Recovery Mechanism Methodology of Bill Credits: This approved filing revises 
Schedule 136, Oregon Community Solar Program’s (CSP) Cost Recovery Mechanism, 
to recover costs incurred during and for the development and/or modification of the 
Oregon CSP that are not otherwise included in rates and to spread these costs across 
all cost of service and direct access customers. 
 
Advice No. 20-28, Schedule 5 Residential Direct Load Control Pilot Update: This 
approved filing updates Schedule 5 to provide the flexibility PGE needs to act on 
improving customer awareness and participation for the pilot and clarifies the intent of a 
payback mechanism. 
 
Advice No. 20-29, Schedule 125 – West Side Hydro Facilities Planned 
Maintenance Outage Updates in the November 6, 2020 Net Variable Power Cost 
update: This approved filing modifies the language of Schedule 125, allowing PGE to 
finalize 2021 planned maintenance outages for West Side hydro facilities in its 
November 6, 2020, Net Variable Power Cost Update. 
 
PGE's retail Rate Schedules and Rules can be found at: www.portlandgeneral.com/our-
company/regulatory-documents/tariff  If you have questions on tariff notifications, please 
contact, mary.widman@pgn.com. 
 

 
 
 

The previous Tariff Update Announcement 
was issued on October 7, 2020 




